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26th January 2018 

 

Dear Parents/Carers 
 
It gives me great pleasure to enclose our OFSTED report for you to read, following our recent inspection. As 
you know, just under two years ago this school was in Special Measures. The improvement journey that we 
have been on has been both fast-paced and rapid. 
 
Everyone at King’s Hill is absolutely delighted, proud and so pleased. We are an amazing team here and all 
staff and children have worked incredibly hard to achieve the OUTSTANDING judgement that we have been 
given. 
 
I would like to thank you all for your support and just to say, the hard work continues! Let’s celebrate for now 
though, enjoy what has been achieved and make sure our children get the best education they can possibly 
get. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Mrs Nin Matharu 
Head Teacher 
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